OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

200 N. E. 21st Street
Oklahoma City, OK 73105-3204

Public Meeting Scheduled for SH-39

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation
with the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) is proposing to
improve SH-39 east of Chickasha in Grady County, Oklahoma. The
proposed improvements include the replacement of two deficient bridges
on SH-39 over West Winter Creek and an unnamed creek and adding
shoulders to the roadway between County Road NS 294 (Alex Junction)
and County Road NS 296 .The purpose of the project is to provide
improved safety on SH-39. :

A public meeting to present project information and receive public input

- will be held on April 26, 2011 at 6:00 p.m.at the Grady County
Fairgrounds, Community Building, 500 E. Choctaw, Chickasha,
Oklahoma. The meeting will include a presentation about the proposed
improvements to the highway including why the improvements are
needed, the type of improvements proposed, a proposed detour route and
the expected impacts to motorists and the surrounding community. The
purpose of the meeting is to obtain input regarding social, economic, and
environmental effects that may result from the project.

If you require special accommodations for the meeting, please direct
-your request to Ms. Frances Campbell, ODOT Public Involvement
Specialist, at 200 NE 21%, Oklahoma City, OK 73105, (405) 521-2705 or
FCampbell@odot.org at least three (3) working days in advance of the
meeting date.

Should you have any questions regarding the project, please contact Ms.
Ronda Lindsay, ODOT Division 7 Project Manager at 405-522-7603 or
RLindsay@odot.org

"The mission of the Oklahoma Department of Transportation is to provide a safe, economical, and
effective transportation network for the people, commerce and communities of Oklahoma."
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